












How quickly time flies! A third of the year has already
come and gone, but what a year so far. The mercury
rose to unbelievable temperatures - hard to believe,
especially now when you are reading this and it is a wee
bit chilly!
 
In the first three months of 2020 our centre based group
had some great times getting together with the
community access groups, catching up with old friends
and making new ones. The groups shared morning tea
together before heading off to the movies at Nerang
Cinemas. Both the Tuesday and Wednesday groups
enjoyed the sessions with everyone happy with their
choice of movie watched.
 
“Make Your Own Pizza Day” was a huge success and a
wide selection of toppings certainly saw some
interesting combinations being made. The aroma of
home cooking wafting through the centre prompted a
rather in-depth conversation about food and the things
everyone used to eat in days gone by, and how
household meals have changed. Taste buds were
watering by the time the pizzas were ready and were
devoured, with only crumbs remaining. Bon Apetito!
 
Our new volunteer, Sandi, is a whiz at jewellery making
and shared how to make memory bracelets with the
groups. Creative juices flowed and new skills were
developed, with people commenting they found it
relaxing and extremely satisfying to make something
themselves and that they wanted to continue to do this
activity at home. 
 
There is never a dull moment had when the board
games are on offer. They bring out the competitive
streak in everyone, and is a great opportunity to learn
how to play a new game. With plenty of help on offer, it
never takes long for anyone to pick up some new skills
and join in the fun.
 
It has been a real mixed bag of activities so far this year,
and we look forward to all our friends returning for
another round of games, craft, quizzes, great
conversations, outings, fun and adventures.
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Our group activities will recommence as soon as government restrictions allow. 

Phone Renee now to book your spot so you don't miss out ~ 5578 1668









Prior to COVID-19 Stephen’s choice of location was Pacific Fair, his local
shopping centre. Steve is able to maintain his independence and is
empowered to do the things he loves doing - visiting his favourite store,
drinking his favourite coffee, organising his financial affairs and purchasing
the goods of his choice. Having company provides Steve with the
confidence to achieve these goals. 
 
With restrictions in place around visiting shopping centres, Steve instead
continues his social engagement in his home, with alternate options
available such as taking a stroll in his local area.
 

"Steve is very appreciative of all that Liberty do for him and looks
forward to seeing Lenny or Beverley."

"I love the parks, the group and

the food." 

Cindy T

 

"I look forward to Pru's visits every

week. You are willing to think

outside the box and try and find

solutions."

Danny

 

"I like when Trish and Pru take me

out for coffee, it's like catching up

with a friend."

Peter M
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"I enjoy my time with Lenny and

Beverley, they are just great."

Please phone Rowena

on 5578 1668 to discuss your NDIS needs

If you are unable to go

shopping, pick up scripts or

need a social visit please

contact the office on 

5578 1668

Featuring Stephen and our Lifestyle Support Worker Lenny, demonstrating social distancing
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